In This Issue Webmail users click here

Official News

- · Respirator Training for Employees and Students
- · Reminder of Alfred Today Policies

General Announcements

- · Students: Jobs, Jobs, Jobs ... Waiting for you!
- · Alfred Hockey Alumni Game
- · Petitions for Senate President and Vice President
- Bergren Forum
- Pound for a Pint
- · Work Study Job- Saxon Bike Hub
- Therapy Boosters:
- · Painting in Italy Informational Meeting Today
- · Excellence in Teaching Awards
- · T-shirt Design Contest!
- · Engineers Needed! Admissions Calling Campaign
- · Team Trivia at Herick Library
- · ACT Bus Routes/Schedules

What's Happening?

Mo	re	Eν	er	its	
••••			٠.		• •

what's nappering:						
TODAY	TOMORROW	SATURDAY				
10:00 American Red Cross Blood Drive	10:20 Respirator Training for Employees and Students	12:00 Men's and Women's Swimming and Diving (A)				
12:00 Therapy Boosters:	3:20 Respirator Training for	1:00 Donations for Haiti				
12:10 Bergren Forum	Employees and	8:00 Team Trivia at Herrick				
3:30 Cider and Cookies with Charley	Students	Library				
4:30 Painting in Italy Informational Meeting	Respirator Training for Employees and	Film:' Jesus Camp'				
Thornacional Ficeting	Students	8:30 Comedy: Natural Wood				
	5:30 Equest-Fest 2010	9:30 Music: Ade Adu				
	Equest Fest 2010	10:00 Comedy: Seaton Smith				
	6:00 Women's Basketball (A)					
	Cupcakes for Haiti					
	7:00 Spectra:Faculty Exhibition opens this Friday at the FN Gallery					
	8:00 Men's Basketball (A)					

Men's Basketball (A)

Film: 'Zombieland' 11:00 Film: 'Zombieland'

Respirator Training for Employees and Students

All employees (faculty, staff, students, and/or grad students) who will need a respirator for their job or class, and did not receive training last semester, need to attend one of the following respirator training sessions (these are the only sessions that will be offered this semester) AS ALWAYS, PRE-REGISTRATION IS A MUST:

Friday, Jan. 29, 2010, 10:20-11:35 a.m., Binns-Merrill Hall 106

OR

Friday, Jan. 29, 2010, 3:20-4:35 p.m., Binns-Merrill Hall 106

To register, e-mail cartella@alfred.edu or call EH&S at 871.2190 or 871.2196.

Medical questionnaires will be passed out, and individual PFT tests and fit tests will be scheduled at these classes.

Submitted by: Beth Cartella

back to top Send Email Reminder

Reminder of Alfred Today Policies

In the interest of Alfred Today's desire to continue to highlight community events which benefit our campus, its students, faculty, and staff, or the greater Alfred community, we remind readers of the following policies:

- 1. Alfred Today will accept ANNOUNCEMENTS of events/activities from non-profit organizations in Alfred and the surrounding community.
- 2. Alfred Today will run ANNOUNCEMENTS featuring AU students, faculty, staff, and alumni, e.g. art shows, concerts, performances, regardless of the venue. Thus, if AU students were to have an exhibition or perform at a for-profit business, the announcement could run in Alfred Today.
- 3. Alfred Today will not run notices of fund-raising events from off-campus organizations, unless an exception is granted by vice president for University Relations or designee.
- 4. Alfred Today, as the official e-mail communication vehicle for the University, will adhere to the University's e-mail policies.

For more detailed policy and guidelines see the link below:

Link: Alfred Today Policy and Guidelines

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

Students: Jobs, Jobs, Jobs ... Waiting for you!

Student Development Associates (S.D.A.) Student Recruiters will be at PCC from 1/27-1/29 with great opportunities about the SDA positions available. We're doing great things for the University - All majors represented. WHY AREN'T YOU A MEMBER YET? Fill out an application & attend training to get your name in our raffle for a \$\$ gift card! CHECK US OUT ON FACEBOOK: (Alfred University Student Development Associates)

Submitted by: Susan Gorman

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alfred Hockey Alumni Game

The Alfred Hockey team will be hosting its Alumni at their home rink in Olean on Saturday, Jan. 30. Come show your support for the past and present.

There will also be a game with the current team against Oneonta. Come and show your support and enjoy a great winter sport.

If you need directions or ride information email the hockey account auhockey@alfred.edu

Submitted by: AU Hockey Club

back to top Send Email Reminder

Petitions for Senate President and Vice President

To all AU Students,

Attached is the petition for President and Vice President of Senate. Please follow all instructions and email the senate account if you have any questions. Also, email the senate account, with what office you are running for.

Attachment: Senate_Petition.doc

Submitted by: Student Senate

back to top Send Email Reminder

Bergren Forum

The Bergren Forum sponsored by the Division of Human Studies will be meeting at 12:10 p.m. on Thursday January 28th in the Nevins Theatre, Powell Campus Center.

Bring a brown bag lunch; coffee and tea are complimentary.

Speaker: Tim Howell

Topic: "Building a Better Body"

A health and wellness infomercial done right!! Eat, drink, and be happy and make the physical changes you want to who you are. Information is real. The participants were not paid to endorse this product. No monthly payments, no money back guarantees. Individual results may vary.

Submitted by: Marilyn Saxton

back to top Send Email Reminder

Pound for a Pint

January is the Dunkin Donuts blood drive - a coupon for a FREE pound of coffee for every presenting blood donor. The blood drive is Thursday, Jan. 28, 10 a.m.-4 p.m. Sign up for your donation time in advance at the link below.

Link: Blood Drive Donation Appointment Signup

Submitted by: Kathy Woughter

back to top Send Email Reminder

Work Study Job- Saxon Bike Hub

The Saxon Bike Hub is seeking new work study students for the Spring Semester. Please fill out the attached application and e-mail to **bikelending@alfred.edu**. Thank you.

Attachment: Work Study Application

Submitted by: Ian Cramer

back to top Send Email Reminder

Therapy Boosters:

Come to Powell Campus Center on Thursday January 28, 2010 to try-out our therapy boosters: Animal Assisted Therapy and cutting edge Biofeedback. Meet Tess our therapy dog, demo our computerized Biofeedback program, and talk with counselors about how it all works. Find us in the 2nd floor lobby of Powell Campus Center, outside the CSI office. Hope to see you there, but you can also access these resources throughout the semester at the Wellness Center-Counseling Services by calling 607-871-2300.

Brought to you by Counseling Services in the AU Wellness Center

Submitted by: Jason Yoder

back to top Send Email Reminder

Painting in Italy Informational Meeting Today

There will be an informational meeting on Thursday, Jan 28, at 4:30 p.m. in the Photography classroom, Harder Hall, 2nd floor.

Alfred University in affiliation with Santa Reparata International School of Art is offering a four-week painting course in the heart of Florence, Italy. Stephanie McMahon, Assistant Professor of Painting and Drawing at the School of Art & Design, will lead the group.

Students will discover the city of Florence through field trips and assignments that explore the artwork, architecture, landscape and culture of Florence and the surrounding areas. Painting on location and in the studio, students will create a body of work drawing on their travels, observations and experiences. Trip details will be discussed at the informational meeting on Thursday, Jan. 28. See attachment for more info.

Attachment: Italy20102.pdf

Submitted by: Stephanie McMahon

back to top Send Email Reminder

Excellence in Teaching Awards

E-mails were sent to faculty and students on Jan. 25 with information and instructions for voting for the Excellence in Teaching Awards.

Please make your nominations after consideration of all professors here at Alfred. Popularity, academic

advising, friendliness, and participation in student organizations should not be considered. Vote for teachers whose enthusiasm, preparation, and presentation forces students to think and to expand their horizons.

The deadline for voting will be Monday, Feb. 8.

Link: Excellence in Teaching - vote now

Submitted by: Barbara Timbrook

back to top Send Email Reminder

T-shirt Design Contest!

Moka Joka is holding a T-shirt design contest. The deadline is Sunday, Jan. 31. If interested, send an e-mail to jwb10@alfred.edu with the design attached. Images must be 11x17, 300 dpi and black and white. Also, send only PDF or TIFF files please.

The winner will receive a free T-shirt and brunch at the Moka Joka!

Submitted by: Justine Barrett

back to top Send Email Reminder

Engineers Needed! Admissions Calling Campaign

Current engineering students are needed to call prospective engineering students for the spring 2010 Admissions Calling Campaign. If interested e-mail Jessica Frawley (Frawley@Alfred.edu) your resume and time available for an interview.

Skills needed: knowlegable about Alfred and the School of Engineering, ability to speak with parents and students on the phone.

Submitted by: Jessica Frawley

back to top Send Email Reminder

Team Trivia at Herick Library

Saturday, January 30, 8 - 10 p.m. In the Herrick Library "BookEnd"

Hosted by Mike Allen Prizes for the top three teams!

Submitted by: Ellen Bahr

back to top Send Email Reminder

ACT Bus Routes/Schedules

Some folks may be wondering whatever became of my attempt at "mass transit" for ASC and AU employees. Here is an update...

The new routes can be found at: www.accessallegany.org < http://www.accessallegany...> - both Route 5 and Route A stop at the ASC Administration Building. They are now collecting input on the new route structure and anticipate some reworking to take place; so please share with Lawrence L. Kaminski, Mobility Management Planner with the Allegany/Western Steuben Rural Health Network,

any comments or suggestions you may have. You can contact him directly at (585) 593-5223 ext. 16 or kaminskil@awsrhn.org kaminskil@awsrhn.org > .

Note: Route 5 may offer a better a.m. service to Alfred with a pick-up time of 6:20 a.m. in Wellsville and an arrival in Alfred at approx. 7 a.m. Pick-up and drop-off times may be something they will consider when looking at further opportunities for improvement. However, two cautions remain: Are there individuals that need to get to Alfred prior to 8 a.m. (yes, a few)? Will we miss the connection for those traveling from Alfred to Wellsville and Olean with a later service?

They also point out that the availability of public transit is not limited to locations where a "fixed" stop has been established. An individual can create a "flag" stop location. This means an individual may flag a bus down anywhere where it is safe to do so along the path of travel to pick-up or drop-off passengers. For individuals wishing to arrange for a flag stop, it would be best for them to pre-arrange the stop by phoning the ACT call center at 585.593.1738.

If they adjust the routes at a later date, I will definitely pass along that information.

Barb Davis Secretary to the Dean School of Applied Technology Alfred State College 2530 River Rd Wellsville NY 14895 607.587.3101 Fax:(607.587.3120

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alfred University | My AU | Our AU | Events | BannerWeb | Blackboard | News | Enews